NORTHSIDE COIN CLUB NEWSLETTER

January 2009 Issue

The monthly Northside Coin Club meeting will be held on <u>FRIDAY</u> January 2nd, 2009 at 7 PM (doors open at 6:30) at the Cimarron Village Community Building in Broomfield, see our web site <u>www.northsidecoinclub.org</u> for directions. The program for this month will be "Do Cents Still Make Sense?" by club member Stuart R.

<u>COIN of the MONTH</u> – Lincoln Cent (Memorial reverse). (If possible a higher grade, nice collector coin, preferably un-circulated).

[The "Coin of the Month" works as follows. Bring one coin, of the type described as the featured coin of the month, preferably in a 2x2 or flip. If you bring a coin, you will get a ticket in the drawing and your coin goes into the pot. We then draw one ticket and the winner gets the entire pot of coins that were featured.

DUES are due!

It is that time again! Time to pay your annual dues. Dues are \$12 for Adult members and \$1 for Junior members. You can bring your check (made out to "Northside Coin Club") or cash to the January meeting or mail your check to NSCC PO Box 1837 Broomfield, CO 80038-1837.

Last months meeting was held on December 4th. 14 members were present, along with member's spouses and children.

December meant a Christmas party and food! Guests began eating around 7:10 with plenty of tasty dishes available. After everyone was finished eating, for the most part, Santa made an appearance and gave gifts to all those present with the kids even getting two presents each.

<u>MINUTES</u> – Tim took care of a little business. He spoke about the new club website that is now officially active (see address above in the first paragraph). He thanked Stuart R. for all the work he did on getting the new site designed. He also thanked Dave F. for hosting the site.

Old Business

Business Cards – Prototypes of the business cards were available. Some input from members present and the ability of Stuart R. with his laptop to update the card, allowed the final version to be decided on and approved. These will be printed and available at the January meeting.

New Business

Elections are coming in January. Current nominations include;

Vice President – Dave F. Treasurer – Michael T. Board Members (2 needed) – Stuart R.

Nominations will still be taken at the January meeting.

<u>COIN QUIZ</u> - No coin quiz was given. The last coin quiz winner, Dave W, will give the next coin quiz at an upcoming meeting.

PROGRAM – There was no program in December.

The "Coin of the Month", which was Pot Luck, was won by Don K. A few highlights of the pot were a 1973 Proof Quarter, 1935-D Walking Liberty Half dollar and a Panamanian half Balboa.

Door prizes and Raffle winners were;

The Door prize: No door prize this month as we all got presents from Santa.

The Raffle prize: No Raffle prize this month.

No Auction this month.

If you would like to bring treats, just sign up on the attendance sheet for the month you would like to bring them.

Upcoming Coin Shows

January 17th Dave Fox Coin Show

Jefferson County Fairgrounds (Exhibit Hall)

15200 West 6th Avenue

Golden, CO 9:30am to 5:00pm

contact Dave Fox (303) 290-6138 for more information

January 31st Tozan Coin Show

Crowne Plaza Hotel

John Q. Hammons Convention Center

15500 East 40th Avenue (I-70 and Chambers)

Denver, CO 80239

9am – 4pm

contact Theo (303) 364-1572 for more information

Northside Coin Club Officers and Directors for 2008	
President	Tim Z.
Vice President	Dave F. *
Secretary	Mark H.
Treasurer	Michael T. *
Director #1	Don K. *
Director #2	Dave W.
Director #3	Stuart R. *

^{*} Indicates that this persons' term expires at the end of 2008.

Secretary's Editorial Page
(Views here are mine and may not reflect the views of the NSCC or its other officers)

No editorial this month.

If you would like to submit an article to be used in the Secretary's Editorial Page, just email it to me at secretary@northsidecoinclub.org.